
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 25, 2008 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Developmental Disabilities Council Members 
 
FROM: Sandee Winchell 
  Executive Director 
 
 
Enclosed are materials to help you prepare for our October Council meeting.  
You will also find our 2007 Annual Report.  I hope you enjoy reading this 
publication that highlights the Council’s accomplishments in Federal Fiscal Year 
(FFY) 2007.  It has been mailed to various officials and agencies and is also 
available on our website.  The final version of our FFY 09 Plan for your 
handbooks is also enclosed.   
 
The committee meetings begin at 3 p.m. on Wednesday, October 15th, with 
the exception of the Act 378 Sub-Committee which begins at 1 p.m.  The 
business meeting begins at 8:30 on Thursday.  We will be at the Holiday Inn 
South, 9940 Airline Hwy. in Baton Rouge.  Take the Airline Hwy. North exit off of 
I-12 and you will see the hotel immediately on your left. 
 
If you have not yet returned your postcard indicating your planned attendance, 
please do so at this time or call Paige at (800) 450-8108.  I look forward to seeing 
you in a couple of weeks.   
 
/SW 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
 


